
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
Transition to an Academy 
 
Thank you to all parents for their support in our move to an Academy. 
The consultation period has now ended.  
We are now working with the unions and everything is progressing nicely. More news will 
follow.  
 
 
 
INSET day 
 
As we move across to an Academy we have set an Inset Day for Thursday 28th March. 
This will enable all staff to have a training day which will aid the seamless transition for 
the children.  
This will also mean that school will finish for the Easter Holidays the day before Good 
Friday allowing everyone to travel if they are seeing family.  
 
 
 
Clubs starting back w/c 15th January  
 

We would like to now offer a second club choice to the children.  
 
There is space still in the following clubs:  
Tuesday - Animation club 
Tuesday - Art club 
Tuesday - Creative play 
Tuesday - Puzzle club   
Wednesday - Hockey Yr 4,5 & 6 
Thursday - Maths, problem solving club Yr 4, 5 & 6 
Thursday - Quiz club -KS2  
 
 
Please log on via School Gateway to book and please book by Sunday evening. 
 
Clubs will commence next week and run until the Easter holidays.  
Club pick up time is at 4.15pm.   
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

INSET DAYS 
Mon 4th Sept  

Thurs 28th March  
TBC 
TBC 
TBC 

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

Nut allergy can vary in severity. Children with a 
serious nut allergy don’t have to be in direct 

contact with nuts to have a reaction. 
 

Please check the labels on your child’s snacks and 
do not bring ANYTHING that contains nuts to 
school, including ‘Nutella’ type fillings in crepes,  

 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Maisi, Otto, Rose & Lowen   

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘Best New Year Attitude’  
 
OWLS                    Peggy & Leven  
PIPITS             Ralphie & Elsie  
SKYLARKS          Malia & Harlow   
LAPWINGS          Orla & Myles  
SWALLOWS         Louis & Alice W 
PUFFINS             Dorothy & Franklin  
CURLEWS             Lenny & Harley  


